
From: Mauricio Bermudez 

Sent: 26 November 2018 13:27 

To: Alexandra; Oliver Szikora; Young, Tony 

Subject: Re: FW: 15 Dornfell Street (2018/1157/P) 

Hello Tony, 

Many thanks for getting back to me on Friday and for the further clarifications. I’m sorry I missed 

your calls. As per your request and with apologies for the slight delay in sending these over, please 

find attached a few pictures of the status of our project as of this morning, with a focus on the 

elements of the drawings that you  have been discussing with Oliver.  Please do not hesitate to 

contact us as soon as possible if you require any additional clarifications. 

With Best regards, 

Roselyne 
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